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9th March 2017  
 
Email:  
 
Dear  
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/17/02/20. 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
Please provide information for the number of times the Trust was called out in 2015/16 in the 
towns of Farnborough, Aldershot, Camberley, Farnham, Fleet, Yateley and the surrounding 
areas. Furthermore, if possible please provide the data for each area separately. 
 
Please see attached our document which shows the number of emergency responses made to the 
areas of Farnborough, Aldershot, Camberley, Farnham, Fleet and Yateley based on a search of the 
postcodes for these areas. The postcodes used for each area are on the second tab of the 
spreadsheet. These figures relate to the period from 1st April 2015 to 31st March 2016. 
 
 
I hope you find this information useful. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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